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           OUR TAKE:

Our Take:

The third quarter had strong equity gains (S&P 500 + 5.53%).  The gains were broader based and not merely a 
function of the “magnificent seven” stocks.  The Federal Reserve made its long-awaited rate cut on September 
18th.  Employment data continues to be hot, concerning some that the Fed acted too soon.  Historically, elections 
do not have much of an impact on markets.  Bull and Bear markets occur under Democrat and Republican 
Presidents.  An orderly process with a clear winner (one way or the other) by mid-November would benefit most 
portfolios in the short run.  Continued uncertainty, recounts and legal challenges to election results will most likely 
cause substantial short-term volatility. 


